
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

July 8, 2020 4:37 pm    

Good Evening from Luther Manor.  The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  All visitor restrictions remain 
in place.  The Terrace Independent Living program remains in Phase II reopening. 
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve.  Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can.  Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help!  Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you to Kathy Mehnert from Scottsdale, AZ for her newest round of 

face masks, with elastic straps.  These came at a great time as many of our 
independent residents have a hard time with the tie versions and we were very 
low on this type!  Kathy helps hospitals with these too and we are so grateful for 
being included in her generosity! 

 

Campus Happenings 
● I believe you all know we have our own in-house television channel, one of the 

new features we developed during the pandemic is a morning prayer that 
includes an update on anything Covid related and attempts to keep things light, 
with jokes, knowledge and some fun.  One of the things we share each day is a 
segment we call “Look for the good”, as we recognize with Covid-19 it’s easy to 
become negative or find the bad in what is happening.  Beth Eubank has been a 
regular contributor to our “Sharing God’s Love” program and I just had to smile 
when she sent this late last week:)  Thanks Beth! 
 

 



 

 

Campus Updates 
● We continue with our diligent focus on using PPE, proper hand hygiene, social 

distancing, and resident and staff screening.  As you can imagine, there is a 
constant need to inspect what we expect as the saying goes to ensure that over 
these long three plus months of the pandemic, we remain vigilant and alert to 
areas that could create a risk.  Our newest addition involves heightened cleaning 
protocols in areas of the Terrace that are reopening, outdoor seating, conducting 
screenings on independent living residents returning to the building and 
restricting staff movements. It's requiring new scheduling practices and 
redeploying staff to tackle these areas.  Thanks to our staff who are making it 
happen. #KeepingItReal 

 
● We appreciate all of the families that continue to engage with their loved ones.  

Sadly, we do have a fair number of residents who do not have a lot of family or 
friends that are calling or sending them letters.  We appreciate all the 
encouragement we have received thus far and would be very delighted to load 
up our Sharing God’s Love Team with more to share.  If you have any time or 
know of groups that might be able to drop a resident a note, we would be very 
grateful and will happily get these in the hands of those residents in the most 
need! 

 

● Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


